
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

Nursery Newsletter Spring 1 

Welcome back everyone! This half-term 

we have lots of exciting activities 

planned for the children based around 

our topic, ‘What colours can we see 

around the world?’ I am sure they will 

continue to work very hard and have 

lots of fun in their learning. If you 

have any questions/concerns please 

feel free to contact me through Class 

Dojo. 

Miss Blair 

 

 

English 

This half-term we will be reading a 

range of stories relating to our ‘What 

colours can we see around the world?’ 

topic, completing a range of mark-

making/writing activities and 

engaging in role-play.  

 

 

 

Phonics 

During phonics we will begin to 

focus on Phase 2. Initial letters and 

sounds will be introduced one at a 

time to the children.   

Maths 

During our maths’ sessions, 

children will begin to write 

and represent numbers 6 

and 7. They will also 

continue to work on 

remembering our numbers 1-

5.  

R.E 

In R.E., we will be exploring 

why the word ‘God’ is special 

for Christians. We will be 

reading the Creation story 

and exploring how we can 

take care of our world.  

Understanding the world 

Our understanding the world topic this half-term is 

‘What colours can we see around the world?’. We will 

share lots of stories surrounding this topic and the 

children will get the chance to present their homework 

projects. We will be experiment with mixing colours and 

finding out how we can take care of our Earth.   

P.E 

During our P.E sessions 

this term, we will begin 

to develop our 

gymnastics skills. 

Please ensure your 

child has a full PE kit 

in school.  

Reading 

Children will read and explore 

lots of new books in school 

such as for our topic ‘What 

colours can we see around 

the world?’.  We will also 

continue to discover more 

traditional tales. Please do 

spend some time each week 

reading/sharing stories with 

your child.  

 

 


